
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on March 10, 2020    

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk 

 

RE:  Architectural Commission Appointment of Regular Members 

 

DATE:  March 2, 2020 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint three (3) 

members to the Architectural Commission (ARCOM) in order to fill the vacant seats resulting 

from the expired terms of Robert Vila and Maisie Grace, as well as the February 26, 2020, 

resignation of Nikita Zukov (architect).  Please note that the appointee for the architect’s position 

will be filling a term that expires in March 2021. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received four (4) qualified applications seeking NEW 

APPOINTMENT from the following individuals: 

 

1. Richard Sammons - 455 Worth Avenue, Palm Beach, FL. (Architect) 

2. Eugene R. Fagan - 101 S. Federal Highway, #319, Boynton Beach, FL. (Architect) 

3. Edward Cooney - 495 North Lake Way, Palm Beach, FL. 

4. Kenn Karakul - 241 Jungle Road, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received one (1) application seeking REAPPOINTMENT from: 

 

1. Maisie Grace - 247 Seaspray Avenue, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received three (3) applications from ALTERNATE MEMBERS 

SEEKING APPOINTMENT FOR A REGULAR MEMBER POSITION from the following: 

 

1. Daniel Floersheimer - 125 Chateaux Drive, Palm Beach, FL. 

2. Katherine Catlin - 265 Fairview Road, Palm Beach, FL. 

3. Betsy Shiverick - 177 Queens Lane, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

cc:  Wayne Bergman, Acting Director of Planning, Zoning and Building 


